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Dear North Huron Council, 
 
On behalf of the Building Bridges to Our Future Campaign team, thank you for taking the time to 
meet with our group in regards to the request for your financial commitment in support of this 
initiative. 
Since the date of our presentation, we have received some wonderful news to update you all 
with.  The accessibility portion of our project (which will ensure all users are able to access the 
lower sports field and track) will be completely funded by the Avon Maitland District Board of 
Education. As this is a “new build”, this portion of the project falls under their criteria for funding. 
 
The efforts of our Campaign Team continue to result in very positive steps towards meeting our 
fundraising goal of $800,000.  Strong support from our local Municipalities is key in order to 
reach our goal of providing the much needed fully accessible recreational facilities at Madill 
Secondary School and Maitland River Elementary School. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you in regards to your support of this community focused 
project.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

Karri-Anne Cameron    Teresa Farrell-Becker 
   Co-Chairs of Building Bridges to Our Future 
 


